
      
 
 
 
Dear Clients 
With the recently announced pandemic by the World Health organization, 
Hypnocare hypnosis clinic is committed to Safe practices in line with health 
updates being provided to the community. 
 
I would like to reassure you that I am committed to the health of the community 
broadly and have a heightened awareness of hand and environmental hygiene, 
as well as my own health status. 
 
What does this means for you? 
I will take the time between client visits  to wash my hands and wipe over 
surfaces 
I will also not attend work if I have a cold or flu symptoms that may put others at 
risk. 
 
What does this mean for myself.? 
I ask that you are also aware of your own hand hygiene and health status. 
 
As the Director of Hypnocare Hypnosis Clinic I would like to personally thank you 
for continuing to support my business, and particularly at this time of community 
disruption. 
 
I would also like present and future clients to know that in certain situations, 
online sessions are available through Zoom. 
 
Regards 
Linda Milburn 
Hypnocare Hypnosis Clinic  
Strategic Psychotherapist @ Clinical Hypnotherapist 
 

Fellow member Australian Hypnotherapist association. 
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